
 

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS 
 

To  : All Graduands Class of July 2025 

From  : Registrar, Academic Affairs  

Date  : 2
nd

 July 2025 

Subject : ACCESS TO THE 18
TH

 KCAU GRADUATION CEREMONY VENUE 

 

All graduands and their guests are requested to access the KCA University grounds via Utalii hotel exit 

and through the KPLC gate and proceed to their designated parking areas. Graduands attending the 

ceremony must be accompanied by no more than two guests. Please note that only children who do 

not require a seat will be allowed entry without a card.  

 

Please further note that parking or drop-offs near the main gate are strictly prohibited. Graduands 

should alight at their designated parking areas before proceeding to the University grounds. After the 

end of the ceremony, all graduands and their invited guests will exit through Gate B which is located 

along the Thika Super Highway.  

 

We take this opportunity to once again congratulate the graduating class of July 2025. 

 

 

Dr. Rose Gathii (Ph.D) 

Registrar, Academic Affairs 

 Cc:  Vice Chancellor & CEO 

        DVC-ASA, DVC-FPD, DVC-RIO 

        Deans/Directors/CoDs/Managers. 

 

 


